






Bennet Elementary - District OR-1
(402) 782-3535 50 Dogwood St, Bennet, NE 68317

Newsletter - October 11th, 2024
Arrival 7:55-8:25 Dismissal 3:20 Early Dismissal Days 1:00

Principal’s Update

Bennet Elementary Families,

As you are aware, we take school safety and security extremely seriously at
Bennet Elementary. As I previously mentioned in other newsletters, we utilize the
Standard Response Protocol (SRP) for our protocols in the event of any perceived
threats to staff and students. This week we practiced many of our Standard Response
Protocol drills. On Monday, we practiced our lockdown drill in the event that an intruder
would enter the building. On Tuesday, we practiced our Shelter (Tornado) drill in the
event of inclement weather. On Wednesday, we were fortunate enough to have the
Bennet Fire department to present to each class about fire prevention and safety. On
Thursday, we held our bus evacuation drill. Finally, on Friday, we held our October Fire
Drill to cap off our week of SRP drills. The students did a fantastic job as we practiced
these essential safety drills and had fun throughout the week as we had the opportunity
to walk through the Bennet Fire and Rescue ambulance and fire trucks and spend time
on the school bus talking about bus safety.

I would also like to remind parents that if personal items are brought to school
and something happens to these items (theft, damage, etc.) the school is not
responsible or liable for these items. We ask that Pokemon cards, football cards, toys,
etc. are left at home to limit the distraction in the school environment.

An additional reminder as Field Trips begin to get underway, please make sure
that if you are planning to attend a field trip you go through the school background
check process before attending a school event. Please contact the office if you would
like to get started on the background check clearance process.

Sincerely,

Jared Haag
Bennet Elementary Principal
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Upcoming Events

● Oct. 16th - Kindergarten Field Trip (Roca Berry Farm)
● Oct. 16th - 1st Grade Field Trip (Arbor Day Farm)
● Oct. 17th, 18th, 21st - No School (Fall Break)
● Oct. 22nd - Picture Retake Day
● Nov. 19th - No School/ Staff Development
● Nov. 25th - Elementary K-2 Winter Concert- 6:15 at Palmyra High School
● Nov. 25th- Elementary 3rd-4th Winter Concert- 7:15 at Palmyra High

School
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Standard Response Protocol
Bennet Elementary’s adoption of the Standard Response Protocol (SRP) provides a
standardized approach to managing various events, both threatening and
non-threatening, that may happen in or around our school.

These protocols provide actions for the following situations:
● Lockout (danger is outside the school)
● Lockdown (danger is inside the school)
● Evacuate (leave the school building, such as a fire)
● Shelter (tornado or severe weather)
● Hold (stay in classrooms due to a non-threatening event outside the classroom)
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Announcements

Arrival and Dismissal Procedures
A few reminders that I would like to share to help everyone get in and out quickly:

● Please have students enter and exit your vehicle on the passenger side of your
vehicle. The drop off lane is extremely effective and the safety of your student is
our priority. By doing this, we can ensure that students are not in zones of traffic
and are not in harm's way.

● If you are using the parent drop/pick up lanes, please stay in your vehicles. If you
would like to park and walk up, please utilize the parking spaces in the interior of
the parent pickup/dropoff lane.

● In the afternoon only, Kindergarten parents may utilize the bus drop off lane for
pickup for Kindergarten students and older siblings. Grades 1-5 will continue to
use the primary pickup/dropoff lane. Teachers have now been assigned zones to
help aid in the location of your students to help you get in and out quickly.

● For preschool students, we have begun a student drop-off zone similar to the
primary drop-off lane. If you would like to stay in your vehicle, a staff member will
assist with getting your student out of the vehicle.

Arrival Times
Students that are participating in the Rec program can be dropped off starting at 7:00.
All other students can arrive no earlier than 7:50 unless they are utilizing school bussing
or the Rec Program. School starts at 8:20 and the tardy bell rings at 8:30. Breakfast
begins at 7:50 and ends at 8:20.

PowerSchool
Please check PowerSchool to view grades, missing assignments, and lunch balances. If
you need to set up your account, please call Kristi in the office.

District Calendar
24-25 District Calendar

Transportation:
If you have any questions regarding bussing, please contact Cathy Fick at 402-540-2879.

https://www.districtor1.org/vimages/shared/vnews/stories/4fce2491a575e/District%20Calendar%202024-2025.%20Final.%20Updated.%20June.%20Board%20Approved.%20July%2011.2024%20-%2024-25%20Draft%20Calendar%208_12%20Start%20%281%29.jpg
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Palmyra Volunteer Rescue 
Trick or Treat 1 mile Run 

and 
5k and 1 mile run/walk 

 

 

 

Saturday October 26, 2024  

Trick or Treat run starts at  

0900 and the others to  

follow at 0930.  

Proceeds go toward the  

purchase of a new Ambulance.  

Scan the QR code or go to Run Sign Up to register.  
 







 

 

PALMYRA YOUTH WRESTLING CLUB 
 
REGISTRATION NOW OPEN! 
 
Join the Palmyra Youth Wrestling Club for our 2024-2025 season 
and prepare for action, excitement, and a whole lot of fun! 
 

     SCAN TO SIGN UP 
 
DETAILS: 
Registration is open for all kids in grades K-8th.  
 
As of now practices will be held on Monday, Wednesday and Thursday each week with our first 
practice starting October 22nd. All practices will be held at Palmyra High School in the NEW 
wrestling room! 
 
The season will begin in November and continue into March.  Most of the local wrestling 
tournaments are held on Sundays and it is optional to enter into them.   
 
All kids wrestling in the room must have a NEUSA Wrestling Membership.  These can be 
purchased for $18-52 depending on the level of coverage you select. 
https://www.usawmembership.com 
 
Kids will be paired with other wrestlers matching their age, weight, and skill level as best we 
can.  
 

COST = $150 
NEW this year, the club will cover two tournament entry fees.  Singlets can be purchased or you 
can rent a singlet for the season from the club. More information to come on gear purchases. 
Additional equipment needed includes wrestling shoes with headgear being optional.  
 
WHY WRESTLING? 

• Teaches discipline & teamwork 
• Builds community & friendship 
• Boosts strength & flexibility both physically and mentally 
• Competitive edge on/off mat 

 
 

Questions: Please contact Trever Dunkin 402-643-5028 or Kristi Dunkin 402-430-2498 
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